
General Meeting January 19, 2024

Meeting was brought to order at 7:05 PM.

There were no Minutes from December, as the meeting 
was replaced with a Holiday Lunch. 

URAC now has 29 members and hopefully will get 
more. 

There are some issues about parking at the museum.  
Volunteers and staff have been told they have to pay-to-
park. Marifrances is working on a solution to issues regarding parking. 

K6AA has made 1993 QSOs since the Station was reactivated. 

There was a little round-table discussion, then  guest speaker David Karnowski KN6IRV 
of BIARA gave a talk on AI with Ham Radio.

Members in attendance:
• Steve Mandich President,
• Tom Marinello K6IGY VP, 
• Gary Forister N6HMR, 
• Martin Hochman N6UB 
• Bill Carter W6AJ
• Scotty Butler N6ZNL

Meeting adjourned about 8PM

Transcription By John Linder KC6JHV Secretary 
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